From: Peter Jeffery Sent: 08 June 2021 11:55

To: Parish Clerk

Subject: Re: Annual Tacolneston Parish Meeting

Hello Dan Wickham,

Thank you for your invitation. I regret that I shall be unable to attend.

Report.

Tacolneston's two oldest charities, Tacolneston Fuel Allotment and the Knipe Boileau Charity, both more than 200 years old, continue to serve the village. In recent years the trustees have concentrated on growing the value of the charities while continuing to meet their core aims. So once again towards the end of 2020 the trustees allocated funds for distribution while agreeing to continue their investment policies.

Please note that I have carried out the administration of the charities on a volunteer basis since December 1999 and I intend to resign at the end of the year. A volunteer to take over would be welcomed. The position involves conducting administration work of about six or seven hours per year.

Peter Jeffery